
 

 

 

 

 
 

Feb 25, 2015  

 
To  
 

The Heads of Member Churches  and Councils 
 

 

Subject: Calling for applications for Stewardship Program 2015 
 

 
Respected Sir/Madam, 

 
I am glad to share that we are excitedly moving toward to the 14th General 
Assembly of Christian Conference of Asia going to be held in Jakarta, Indonesia, 

from May 20-27, 2015. Before the General Assembly the pre assembly events 
such as Youth Pre – Assembly and Gender Justice Forum, are to going to be held 

simultaneously from May 17-20, 2015.  As these events are grand in their nature 
therefore we will be seeking the help of young people to assist the assembly 

proceedings and participants and provide administrative support to the staff. To 
address these needs we have developed the stewardship program of the GA 2015. 
The Stewardship Program for GA will be an opportunity of ecumenical 

leadership development among the young people coming to facilitate the 
Assembly. Such leadership development provides space for young ecumenical 

leaders to be engaged in the current ministry of the church and ecumenical 
movement, facilitate the work of youth and students movements in Asia and 

sustains the formation of long term leadership of the churches and ecumenical 
movement in Asia. 
 

Therefore we would like to invite your church/council to kindly recommend one 
young person to participate in the program.  

 
The CCA staff team will carefully choose the stewards on the bases of their 

qualification and skills keeping in mind the gender, regional and denominational 
balance as we have limited vacancies. We will also give priority to the member 
churches that did not have the opportunity to participate in the stewards program 

for last two assemblies.  
 

Please see the attached application form for stewards program. The application is 
also available on the CCA website www.cca.org.hk.  The last date of submission 

is March 25, 2015.   
 
I am looking forward for your cooperation and guidance to strengthen the unity 

of Churches in Ecumenical spirit 
 

http://www.cca.org.hk/


 
In Christ, 
 
 
 

 
Mrs. Sunila Ammar  
Executive Secretary CCA-EGY 
 

 

 

 
CC:  Youth Secretary –CCT 
       Ecumenical Relations Officer 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




